
  

 

 

     

 

         

     

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 
  20th June 2018 

 
 

 

 
We are looking forward to our School Fete on Thursday 

21st June 6.30-8.30pm.   

We are looking for cakes, buns etc. for our cake 

stall/tea room and chocolate bars for our Chocolate 

Tombola. If you are donating, please bring to the school 

on Tuesday 19th or Wednesday 20th June.  We appreciate 

your support greatly.  All proceeds from the Fete will go 

towards much needed ICT resources for the school. 

School will finish at 2pm on the day of the Fete. 
Please ensure your child is collected at this time. 

 

SWIMMING SUCCESS 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We would like to wish Mr Harris, Miss Graham and         

Mrs Davies a massive thank you for all their hard work and 

dedication during this school year.  We are sad to see them 

go but wish them well on their future endeavours. 

 

 

IFA GIRLS’ SKILLS SCHOOL 

          
Well done to Ruby who was the only girl to enter the IFA 

Girls’ Skills School recently from the Coleraine area and 

was awarded a football for her achievements.  

END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS  

We look forward to seeing everyone at our upcoming 

Celebrations for Year 6 & 7. All family and friends are 

welcome. 

   21th June – Yr 6 Celebration Day at 9.30am 

   27th June – Yr 7 Leavers Celebration Day at 9.30am 

                               
The staff would like to wish everyone an 

enjoyable summer break.  We look forward to 

welcoming the children back to school on 

Thursday 30
th

 August fully rested and eager to 

commence a new school year. 

 

 

 

         

Congratulations to Sam 

who was awarded a 

bronze medal in the 

Back Stroke at the 

Ulster Primary Schools 

Swimming Competition.  

Well done! 
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